
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 31, 2015 

 

 

Clackamas County Board of Commissioners 

Policy Position 

SB 941: Relating to background checks 
 

 

Clackamas County opposes SB 941: The Board of County Commissioners opposes SB 941, 

which requires private persons to complete a transfer of firearm by appearing with a transferee 

before a gun dealer to request criminal background check(s). 

 

Clackamas County feels that background check laws in Oregon are not working.  Rather than 

build upon a faulty foundation, the County requests the legislature work to remedy the state’s 

background check laws rather than patch loopholes in current laws.  For that reason, we urge a 

“no” vote on SB 941. 

 

 

 

Please contact Chris Lyons at clyons@clackamas.us for more information. 
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